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Banks, Eleasah

From: Kavanagh, Kerri
Sent: Sunday, November 11, 2012 1:58 PM
To: Ernst, Joseph
Cc: Prescott, Paul; Crane, Samantha; Trocine, Leigh; Banks, Eleasah
Subject: Extension of SMS Response Date to 10/24/12 Letter, Notice of Nonconformance, Inspection 

Report No. 99901401/2012-201 (ML12279A119)

Hi Joe, 
 
Per your telephone conversation with Leigh Trocine of my staff on November 8, 2012, you requested an 
extension of the response due date for the referenced Notice of Nonconformance to be 30 days from the date 
of receipt (October 31, 2012) rather than from the date of the letter (October 24, 2012).  As such, this email 
documents the new response due date of November 30, 2012.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kerri Kavanagh 
Chief, Quality Assurance Branch 
Office of New Reactors 
301-415-3743 
 
 


